
From: "TechSafe Schools" <info@techsafeschools.org> 
To: "Sharon Noble” 
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 12:38:45 PM 
Subject: New materials and Zoom presentations 

Dear Sharon &, 
 
Thank you for your advocacy to keep our children safe and to protect them from 
unnecessary exposures to RF radiation in their classrooms. 

We have two new TechSafe School initiatives which we hope you will find helpful. 
The first is our new “Be TechSafe” laminated poster which we hope many 
teachers will agree to post in their classrooms. The simple recommended steps 
are based on peer-reviewed science from highly credible sources, and will not 
interfere in any way with a school’s digital learning program. 

The posters are free to TechSafe Advocates, but we’re limiting the first run to two 
posters per request. If you would like to receive your free posters, simply send 
your name and mailing address to info@techsafeschools.org. 

https://www.techsafeschools.org/_files/ugd/
2cea04_406f9dc1a4004290a1cce65daf8b8c60.pdf  

________________________________________________________________ 

The second initiative we are offering is a short presentation/ ZOOM meeting 
between TechSafe School creators Patti or Doug Wood and your local teacher’s 
union. Most teachers are very open to expert presentations from non-profit 
organizations, especially about workplace health & safety issues. Teachers of 
child-bearing age are often particularly interested in learning more about this 
subject. 

mailto:info@techsafeschools.org?subject=Request%20for%20Be%20TechSafe%20Posters&body=My%20name%20and%20address%3A%20
https://www.techsafeschools.org/_files/ugd/2cea04_406f9dc1a4004290a1cce65daf8b8c60.pdf
https://www.techsafeschools.org/_files/ugd/2cea04_406f9dc1a4004290a1cce65daf8b8c60.pdf


Our presentations take about 15 minutes, with additional time as needed for 
Q&A. There is no cost for these presentations. 
 
First, ask your local teachers’ union about their regular meeting schedule and 
inquire if they are interested in a professional presentation about RF radiation in 
the classroom. You can refer them to our website www.techsafeschools.org to 
better understand the issue. 

We have made similar presentations to teachers unions in New York, Washington 
D.C. and Massachusetts. We need to educate EVERY teacher in every school 
across America! 

If you get a positive response, call or email us to establish availability and confirm 
dates and times. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Don’t forget to visit the Resources page of the TechSafe School website for the 
updated legal letter, the new Info Sheet for Administrators, the Children’s RF 
Radiation Health Survey, and other helpful materials. 
________________________________________________________________ 

https://grassrootsinfo.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c3128cbc75b5968aacd624e4b&id=5d26b2d706&e=76c9b43ae9
https://grassrootsinfo.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c3128cbc75b5968aacd624e4b&id=e2ed7dd29c&e=76c9b43ae9


All of us at TechSafe Schools are grateful for your support of our program and 
your efforts to help us protect all children from harm. Please follow us on 
Facebook and watch your inbox next week for an important announcement about 
the FDA and the law.  

Patti, Doug, Ellen, Christine, Patricia, Shawn & Maggie 

https://www.facebook.com/Techsafeschools 

All of our work is made possible by generous donations from individuals like you. 
Please consider making a small donation to support our program. 

Donate to TechSafe Schools 
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You are receiving this email because of your interest in wireless radiation, or 
because you opted in at our website or Facebook page 
 
Our mailing address is: 

Grassroots Environmental Education 
184 Main St 
Port Washington, NY 11050-3212 

https://www.facebook.com/TechsafeschoolsWe have made similar 
presentations to teachers unions in New York, Washington D.C. and 
Massachusetts. We need to educate EVERY teacher in every school 
across America!

 

If you get a positive response, call or email us to establish availability 
and confirm dates and times.. 

https://www.facebook.com/Techsafeschools
https://grassrootsinfo.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c3128cbc75b5968aacd624e4b&id=63b77ba1a1&e=76c9b43ae9

